
On the 10th and 11th September we have successfully recorded the two pieces written by Mr. 
Hans Campman: Sing Songs of Hope and Praise (music by H. Campman, lyrics by D. Hanna) and 
We Are All One Family (music and lyrics by H. Campman). 


The orchestra and choir, total of 75 professional instrumentalists and singers, and two sound 
engineers and the highest level recording studio in the Czech National TV were all provided by Mr. 
Radek Krizanovsky, the orchestra manager. Mr. Krizanovsky himself is an excelent violin player 
and teacher, and a member of Apollon quartet which is considered as one of the top chamber 
ensembles in the Czech Republic, and with which he has played for instance for prince Charles - 
now King Charles the Third. He is also vice-director for National Prague Conservatory. Mr. 
Krizanovsky is my former teacher and my colleague, and that is why we were able to connect with 
him and have his full support and service during the whole project. 

The conductor assigned for our project is the current head conductor in the Czech National 
Theater. 


Also, the recording studio that we were provided is equipped on a highly professional level and is  
located within the Czech National Television complex, where various national and international 
projects were recorded including movie music. 


We started on Saturday morning by introducing the music and the general vision of the author to 
the conductor and all the artists. Then the orchestra and choir took some time to get familiar with 
their parts, and we have also taken some time with the choir to explain about the pronunciation of 
the lyrics, especially our “in house vocabulary” such as “the only begotten daughter”, “Cheon Il 
Temple” and “Cheon Won Garden”, which is also part of the lyrics in one of the pieces. The 
singers were listening with interest to the short explanation about the meaning of those words. 

After the complex process of recording was completed, we took a short break and got back to 
work with the sound engineers, to cut and mix the songs and in that way bring them to the 
perfection. 


Now, we are excited to introduce the two pieces, written and dedicated to True Parents and the 
world-wide providence, especially taking into account the special occasion of the opening of the 



Cheon Won Gung in May 2023. True Parents deserve nothing less than professional artists from 
Prague to perform about their greatness and substantial victory!


Eva Pejkofski, Czech Republic

National President 

(with consent of Hans Campman)





